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4345 City Lights Terrace

Jamesville, NY 13078

June 5, 2000

Cahners Travel Group

Human Resources

500 Plaza Drive

Secaucas, NJ 07094

Dear Cahners Travel Group,

This letter is in regards to the graphic design position I found advertised as a vacancy in the Cahners Travel Group. This opportunity was made clear to me through monster.com, an online job locating tool. I am very interested in this position and hope this letter and accompanying resume will convince you of my vast qualifications:


Education…I have completed four years at Jamesville-Dewitt High School with a rigorous art curriculum. I then moved on to achieve a major in Graphic Design and a minor in Advertising at the well-known School of Visual Arts and founded a club for Graphic Designers at the university.


Experience…In my high school years, I became well known in the Upstate NY area for my mural and portrait abilities. I completed numerous murals in NY for local businesses, both as a volunteer and paid artist. Each mural helped my artistic talent grow. After high school, I interned for Coca-Cola, developing and creating murals for the New York City. Those murals spread the word to others of my skills, and I received many mural requests by local businesses. I’ve also helped with t-shirt, website, and sign design.


Personality … I’m ambitious and willing to grow. I constantly research the newest trends in design through the Internet and magazines, and use that research to make my art more appealing o the public. As I love my field of work, I put all of my concentration and effort into my designs.


I believe my education, experience, and personality makes me very eligible for a position as graphic designer within Cahners Travel Group. Thank you for taking the time to read over my letter and resume, and I hope to hear from you soon

Sincerely,
Oliver Fox


